September 2, 2011
“If we teach today as we taught yesterday, we rob our children of tomorrow.”  John Dewey
Dear Parent/Guardian:

I am writing this letter to inform you that as a requirement for Spanish AP your child will need to register for a Facebook account.

Learning a language is about complete immersion in the language.  Fourty-four minutes a day of speaking, reading and writing Spanish is not enough time to immerse oneself in the language.  Students will use this platform to make meaningful contributions outside of the classroom by sharing their opinions and ideas on everyday topics such as current events, music, videos, daily activities, etc. in Spanish.  I am using technology as a tool for learning.

Students will earn a grade for Facebook by following the Facebook rubric which is posted on my web page.  All rules that apply in the classroom will apply on these websites.  Students will be expected to discuss age appropriate and classroom appropriate topics on these sites.

I am the administrator for the Facebook fan page.  Students will have to join the page and then I have to accept them so that they can be a member of the group.  Students do NOT have to accept classmates as their “friends” nor have any type of activity on their personal Facebook page.   Students will be asked to use their Spanish name.     
In order for me to know that you are aware that your child will be on this website for Spanish AP please sign and date the bottom of this letter and return or you can email me.  If you have any questions, comments or concerns please contact me via email at llopez@ocean.k12.nj.us or call at 732-531-5650 ext 1049.

Muchas Gracias,

Señora López

Señora López

_______________________



_____________________


Student’s name




date


_________________________



__________________________
Parent/Guardian print name



Parent/Guardian signature
